
SEPTEMBER 18, 2011 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 

 

 
 Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother Knights, Hi everyone. Hope you‟re 

having a great weekend . Our next meeting is Wednesday, September 21 at 

7pm. Have a great week.   God Bless, Jim Conner, FS 

 

Choose Life - “Abortion has become a personal and social eraser of 

choice for our unwanted, ill-timed, and „defective‟ offspring. With 

mainstream mental professional associations...advising that abortion is 

psychologically safe, women and men have embraced abortion as a stress 

reliever. Yet the evidence is mounting that abortion carries serious and 

significant mental health risks.” (For those who labor in the pro-life 

vineyard, that they may persist with patient endurance, we pray...) 

 
WHY CATHOLIC? 
Why Catholic? Is a program to help adults deepen their Catholic Faith and connect 

their faith to their everyday lives. This year will cover living a Christian life. Sign 

ups will be after the Masses on October 1 and 2. Groups will begin October 8 and 9. 
The cost per year is $10 to pay for the books. 

For more information, please call Cathy at 738-8770. 

 
MOVING? 
  

Across town or out of town, please notify the Parish Office. 

THANK YOU! 

 

 

 
. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.

  

 

Olimpia Zataray     Ruth Leniz              Sam Glandon         Cliff 

Ferry              Beth Aicher            Helen Anthony       John Urdaneta        

Earlene Larsen        Ilene Gonzales       Vaughn Mueller       Palmira 

Reyes        Mike Santina          Luz Herrera             Tristan Killoy           

Milad Zayat            Cecile Johnston      Rose Badra              Mary 

Damele            Steve Feasel           Ann Chester            Marilyn 

Simmons   Rito Cabrales            John Naungayan    Savina Valtierra       

Nestor Vigil 

Patty Sharp   Ted Wilton             Rick Wilton            James 

Lesar             Neil Worthington      Lea Carson             

DebbieRobinson 

Please let the parish office know of your loved one‟s recovery, so 

that his/her name may be removed from the list. 

 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       KFC 

and STEPHANIE REYES, Cosmetologist.. Please patronize these and all of 

our bulletin advertisers. 

 

  

BAPTISM CLASSES - English Classes - Class I and II will be September 21 

and 28 at 6:00pm in Thomas Hall. Spanish Class - Class will be September 24 

at 6:00pm in Columbus Hall. 

WINGS - The Women‟s faith sharing group will resume meeting on Thursday, 

September 8 from 9:30 - 11:30am in Thomas Hall.  We will be reading and 

discussing the book Truth for Your Mind Love for Your Heart by Alfred 

McBride, O.Praem. All women of the parish are welcome. Come share and 

grow in your faith. Bring a friend. For more info, please call 738-8770. 

HOLY FAMILY MOTHER'S GROUP - You are invited to our Mother's 

group for moms of all ages!  We will start meeting again on Tuesday, Sept. 13, 

from 9:30-11:30a.m. in Columbus Hall.  Young children are welcome!  We 

will start the year reading/discussing the book "The Four Teresas" to jump start 

our spiritual growth for the school year.  For more info call Julie at 738-9477. 

Sack Lunch Book Club will meet Thursday, September 22, at 12:00 noon, in 

Thomas Hall.  The members will be discussing books that they read this 

summer.  The book for Oct., “The Alchemist”, has been ordered.  Remember to 

bring your lunch.  New members are always welcome.  For more information 

call Peggy Raine 738-3563 or Mable Kite 738-8250.         
Religious Education Classes - Classes for grades K - 8 begin the week of 

September 19 at 4:30pm - 5:45pm in Thomas Hall. 

CATECHETICAL SUNDAY REMINDER - There will be a blessing and 

commissioning of all the catechists and Confirmation facilitators at the 10am 

Mass on Sunday, September 25. 

 

 

YARD SALE 
 

The Ladies Auxiliary will be holding their 2nd Annual Yard Sale on September 

24. The Yard Sale booths will be located in the parking lot & in Mater Dei Hall 

from 8am to 2pm. Donuts, coffee & hot chocolate will be served in the 

morning, with hotdogs & hamburgers later into the afternoon. Booths are still 

available for rent, $25 outside & $40 inside. Deadline for a booth request is 

September 20. Contact Rose Conner for more information at 738-7991. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

September 19 
Mon.   Sept. 19  - 12:10pm   Birthday of Mary Feasel       - Frank & Louise 
Aguirre 

Mon.   Sept. 19  -   2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Sept. 20  -    NO LITURGY 
Wed.   Sept. 21  - 12:10pm  + Guy Aguirre                        - Lou Arano 

Thurs .Sept. 22  - NO LITURGY 

Fri.      Sept. 23 - 12:10pm  + Mary Aguirre                       - Dorothy Smith 
Sat.     Sept. 24  -  5:00pm     FOR THE PARISH 

Sun.    Sept. 25  -  8:00am  + Marie Baryol                        - Roy & Lisa Shurtz 

Sun.    Sept. 25 - 10:00am  + Jack & Madeleine DeFevre  - Ron & Lillian 
Sun. (Spanish)  - 12:00pm  + Mildred Bartorelli                - Joe & Rosie Juaristi 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -   4:00pm   Rec. of Dolores Shaughnessy - Carl & Nadine 

Diekhans 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF Sept. 19 
Mon.   Ezr 1:1-6      Ps 126:1-6      Lk 8:16-18 

Tue.  Ezr 6:7-8,12b,14-20      Ps 122:1-5      Lk 8:19-21 

Wed. Eph 4:1-7,11-13      Ps 19:2-5     Mt 9:9-13 

Thur. Hg 1:1-8      Ps 149:1-6,9      Lk 9:7-919:25-27 

Fri. Hg 2:1-9       Ps 43:1-4      Lk 9:18-22 

Sat.   Zec 2:5-9,14-15a      (Ps) Jer 31:10-13      Lk 9:43b-45 

Sun. Ez 18:25-28    Ps 25:4-9    Phil 2:1-11    Mt 21:28-32 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have received, our 

parish family and friends have contributed to the Church 

$8,110.50(regular) and $2,590.23(Seminarian) for 

September 11, 2011. 



P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of M.D.)         C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

       

Mon.  Sept. 19 

12:10pm -  

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm (Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

2:45pm - Youth 

Rosary in Y.R. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes  

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Spanish 

Confirmation Class 

in T.H. 
 

Tue.  Sept. 20 

9:30am - Holy 

Family Mother‟s 

Group in C.H. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm 

-  CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in Y.R. 

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. begins 

in C.H. 

 

7:00pm - 6th - 7th 

- 8th grades 

classes 
 

Wed.  Sept. 21 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - English 

Baptism I - in T.H. 

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Spanish 

Charismatic Group  

 

7:00pm - K of C 

meeting in C.H. 
 

Thur.  Sept. 22 

9:30am - 

W.I.N.G.S. in T.H. 

 

12:00 Noon - Sack 

Lunch Book Club 

in T.H. 

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Young Women‟s 

Group - Y.R. 

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in Church 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 

 

6:30 - Teen Night 

in M.D. 
 

Fri.  Sept. 23 

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

Church 
 

Sat.  Sept. 24 

8:00am - 2:00pm - 

Ladies Auxiliary 

Yard Sale 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Baptism Class in 

C.H. 

 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

Sat.  Sept. 24 

8:00am - 2:00pm - 

Ladies Auxiliary 

Yard Sale 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Baptism Class in 

C.H. 

 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

 
 
 

From St. Joseph’s Newest Permanent Deacon 
 

   The journey toward ordination to the Diaconate has been filled with 

many blessings and graces that can only be attributed to the Holy Spirit and 

the movement of the Holy Trinity in the lives of Mary Ann and me and in 

our parish of St. Joseph‟s and throughout the Diocese of Reno and 

extending into the universal Church throughout the world. 

 

   To my parish family I extend a great thank you for your support and 

prayers in these last 4 ½ years of discernment and formation. The loving 

support and wonderful example of service to God‟s people that Fr. Dan, Fr. 

Hermes, Deacon Cecil and Alma, and Deacon Craig and Sherry have 

shown  is beyond what words can express. 

 

   I pray that I may humbly serve St. Joseph‟s Catholic community and the 

Bishop of Reno, through the intercession of Our Blessed Mother, with the 

Love of Our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

 

With a sincere thank you, 

   Franklin and Mary Ann Martinez 

   

 

A simple and convenient way to give - This fall, consider signing up for 

electronic giving. St. Joseph’s relies on the financial support of the 

congregation and electronic giving offers an easy way to give on a 

recurring basis.  

To give electronically, visit http://myplace.frontier.com/~stjoech and locate 

the link to the electronic giving page.  

 

Thank you!  

DEANERY MEETING 
 

There will be a Deanery meeting for all catechists and Confirmation 

facilitators in our area of the diocese in Winnemucca at St. Paul‟s parish on 

Saturday September 24, from 9am - 1pm. Please RSVP the Religious 

Education office as soon as possible so we can tell our host parish how 

many of us will attend. They will provide lunch. The diocese offers this to 

the four deaneries each year. It is important that you attend. We will 

carpool, leaving from the St. Joseph parking lot at 7am. Please call 738-

8770 or email sjccd@froniternet.net . 

 

 

    

There will be a small reception after each of the Masses, Saturday, 

September 24 and Sunday September 25 to celebrate Deacon Franklin 

Martinez‟ ordination. 

http://myplace.frontier.com/~stjoech
mailto:sjccd@froniternet.net

